

Dear Parents or Guardians:

For students in Grades 7th - 12th

Your student may be receiving prevention education instruction relating to child abuse, dating violence, or human trafficking. Appropriate instruction will be based on the student's grade level. More information about the prevention curriculum for each campus can be found by contacting your child's counselor or campus webpage. Prevention education focuses on anti-victimization topics to help students protect themselves and others from potential predators, including warning signs. Senate Bill 9 requires parents to give written permission for your student to receive these important prevention instructions. If permission is not granted, the campus will ensure that your student will be provided with an alternate activity on the day instruction is to be given.

Please select below to inform the campus of your decision to grant (YES) or deny (NO) permission.

Circle One:	YES	NO		
Student Name:		Student ID#	Grade:	
Parent/Guardian S	Signature:		Date:	